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Goodie bags for the students

Members of Christ Church Parish (Episcopal) recently prepared “goodie bags” for the
students of Christchurch School. These bags, consisting of homemade cookies and other
snacks, were given to them for support while they study for exams. This is one of the “out-
reach projects” that Christ Church Parish (Episcopal) uses to support the community. Pic-
tured above with the Christchurch School students are members of Christ Church Parish
and their Rector, Fr. Stuart Wood.

Copyright (c)2019 Southside Sentinel, Edition 05/23/2019

May 23, 2019 4:40 pm (GMT +4:00) Powered by TECNAVIA



